
REQUEST FOR BOARD ACTION 
 

HENDERSON COUNTY 
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

 
 

 
MEETING DATE:  Monday June 5th, 2017 

SUBJECT: Governor’s Crime Commission Grant - Project Position  

 (Victim Assistance Coordinator) 

PRESENTER: Chief Deputy Jason Brown 

ATTACHMENTS: Yes  

1. Letter from Safelight 
2. New Position Cost Breakdown 

SUMMARY OF REQUEST: 
 
The Sheriff’s Office is requesting that the Board approve a project position within the Sheriff’s 
Department, that will serve as a Victim Assistance Coordinator.  This position is funded by a 
Governor’s Crime Commission grant through September, 2018 which was awarded to Safelight 
for Victim Assistance Services in conjunction with the Sheriff’s Office. Should the Board 
approve the position, a budget amendment to appropriate both the expenditure and associated 
revenue, will be brought back for approval at the July, 2017 meeting.   
 
The Victim Assistance Coordinator will support deputies in ensuring that victims of crimes and 
witnesses to crimes are assisted through the process of criminal investigation, prosecution, and 
thereafter.  They will serve as a liaison between victims/witnesses, the charging deputies, the 
jail, and the District Attorney’s Office, the Court, and any applicable victim advocacy agencies 
for all matters pertaining to cases involving such victims/witnesses. 
 
 
BOARD ACTION REQUESTED: 
 
The Board is requested to approve the addition of this project position to the Sheriff’s Office.   
 
 

Suggested Motion: 
 

I move the Board of Commissioners approve this project position within the Sheriff’s 
Office.   
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